
NLRB & Union 
Petition Update 

Sysco Allentown Team, 

We want to keep you updated on the union petition process. This 
week, we were informed that legal briefs related to the Teamsters’ 
request to represent our drivers are due by Thursday, June 26. After 
that, the National Labor Relations Board will review the information 
and make a decision—either to dismiss the petition or to schedule 
a secret ballot election. 

We understand this process may be frustrating or cause uncertainty 
for you and your families. Unfortunately, as we’ve seen at other Sysco 
locations, these matters can take months or even years to resolve. 

During this time, we ask everyone to continue treating each other 
with respect. Whether you support or oppose the union, you have 
a federally protected right to your opinion. Harassment or threats 
of any kind will not be tolerated. 

We’ll keep you informed as things move forward. If you have 
questions, please reach out to your supervisor or any member of 
the leadership team. 

Thank you for everything you do. Stay safe! 

– Slavic 

 


